

## VERMONT SUPPLEMENT

Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, Editor Eric C. Steele, Grand Commander Web Site www.vtyorkrite.org/gckt/



## Greetings Sir Knights,

The Annual Conclave will be held on June 12<sup>th</sup> at 9:00 at the Barre Masonic Temple. This is a hybrid meeting which may be attended in person or virtually via zoom. To attend in-person the following rules and conditions must be met:

- 1. All in-person attendees must be fully vaccinated.
- 2. Proof of vaccine(s) required before admission.
- 3. Temperatures will be taken at the door and must be within normal range to be admitted
- 4. Masks will be required by all participants
- 5. Contact tracing information will be taken at time of registration- please be ready to provide name, address, telephone number and e-mail address
- 6. Social distancing will be strictly enforced
- 7. Registration for a deli lunch will be required
- 8. Attendance will be limited based on the capacity of the facility
- 9. Sister jurisdiction guests will not be admitted in person and must attend virtually.

Your Grand Commandery Officers are taking every precaution to keep every member safe. Every Vermont Sir Knight is welcome to attend. Should you wish to attend virtually, please e-mail the Grand Recorder at <a href="https://howard47@myfairpoint.net">howard47@myfairpoint.net</a> to be added to the notification list and the meeting number and passcode will be forwarded to your attention closer to the meeting date.

## Blasts from the past:

:

Sir Knight Pierre-Denis Leger and then Grand Commander Sandy Karstens enjoy a minute of levity.





Past Grand Commander
E. Lawrence Douglass, Jr.
and N.E. Department
Commander Thomas
Tsirmokos present S.K.
E.ht Everett Dickinson
with the York Rite Cross
of Honor at an Annual
Conclave

As Dr. Levine, Vermont Health Commissioner warns every week, "Six-foot spaces, masks on faces uncrowded spaces"

Courteously,

Bruce R. Howard, KCT, PGC, E. Grand Recorder

18 jun 2021 vermont supplement 19